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The Board of Trustees administers the Motor Vehicle 
Dealers Compensation Fund on behalf of future 
consumer claimants. The Fund is entirely financed by 
dealer contributions. 
 
There will be up to two vacancies for dealer/salesperson 
representatives to serve on the Board beginning June 1, 
2019. 
 
 
The Board meets approximately 6 times a year to 
consider consumers’ claims to the Fund. Trustees 
are appointed for 3 year term. 
 
We need your dealership experience and industry 
knowledge to ensure valid claims are paid and to 
keep the Fund viable for future claimants. 
 
 

Be part of the Fund’s good news story for consumers!   
The Fund is clear evidence of this industry’s commitment 
to building consumer confidence. 

 
Board members are paid a per diem for each meeting 
and compensated for all reasonable out-of-pocket 
expenses related to board and committee work. 

 
 
 

                                         
 

If you wish to be considered please forward your resumé and letter 
of interest (outlining your qualifications, experience and dealer 

background) to David Dailly, Compensation Fund Administrator by 
February 8, 2019. 

 
  Only those candidates selected for an interview will be contacted following the deadline for submissions. 

For more information on The Fund, go to www.omvic.on.ca 
and follow the links for the Compensation Fund. 

    Phone: 416.226.3661 • Email: david.dailly@omvic.on.ca  

 


